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From: Chris Hubbuch
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Hammersley Road resurfacing
Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 9:59:27 PM

To members of the Transportation Commission,

As a resident of Hammersley Road, I urge you to approve the proposed redesign featuring a
separated bike/pedestrian path. This section of road is dangerous for pedestrians and cyclists
and is essentially a barrier preventing non-motorized movement through the Orchard Ridge
neighborhood. This road is identified in the master plan as needing sidewalks. I understand
there are concerns about the loss of on-street parking for occasional get-togethers, but please
do not put subsidized vehicle storage ahead of human safety and mobility. 

Christopher Hubbuch
 Whitcomb Dr, Madison, WI 53711




